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What have we done this term to make us feel Proud? 
We are so proud that the children are happy to come to nursery everyday, they have settled in 
well and are beginning to follow the nursery routines.  Many of the children are now attempting 
to take their coats off to hang onto their pegs.  

The staff are also proud that the children are beginning to explore the classroom environment 
freely and can access the resources independently. They are still  trying to remember where 
things go in our classroom and are beginning to use the picture prompts to help them sort the 
toys out into their correct places.  

What we have been learning about this term 

In Autumn 1 nursery have been learning about 'This is me'. They have been busy talking about 

their family members and who lives with them. They have been looking at each other carefully to 

identify the similarities and differences between them through painting pictures, drawing, making 

models and  transient. 

art.  

At the beginning of this half term we learnt about Diwali and how Hindu 

families celebrate it.  

Our second mini adventure was all about 'Woodlands' the children have 

been investigating woodland animals, their names, what they look like and 

their habitat. They have been exploring lots of natural materials that you 

would find in the woods.  

Our last mini adventure this term was 'Christmas' where we have learnt 

about what people do during this celebration and being part of the Early 



What we will be learning about in the spring term. 

 

The mini-adventures your child will be covering are?  

People who help us 

They will be learning about: 

Maths: 

Counting numbers to 5, learning number rhymes, using positional 
language within their play and comparing  quantities using the 
words lots, more, the same,  

English: Learning to listen to stories and recall what they have heard,  talk about and role 
playing characters with in stories.  The books your child will be learning about are ; 

Pete the Cat,  

Busy people: Police officers 

Busy people: Doctors  

We’re going to the dentist  

Writing: 

The children will be making marks to draw people who help us, make a wanted poster and     
attempt to write letter sounds on teeth pictures.   

Key Dates—Spring Term 

Monday 8th January —School re-opens 

Monday 8th—Friday 12th January—Year 

6 at Laches Wood 

Wednesday 24th—Thursday 25th Janu-

ary - Patents’ Evening 

Monday 29th—Tuesday 30th January—

Parents’ Evening 

Friday 9th February—Break up—Half 

Term 

Thursday 8th February—Community 

Film night 

Monday 19th February—Staff Training 

Day 

Tuesday 20th February—School re-

opens 

Monday 26th—Wednesday 28th Febru-

ary—Year 4 at Castleton 

Thursday 21st March—Easter Egg Raffle 

Friday 22nd March—Easter Egg Hunt 

Friday 22nd March—Break Up 

Monday 8th April— Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 9th April -  School re-opens  

Communications  

Reach More Parents 

We use the Reach More Parents app for all of our 

school communications. Parents will need to have 

download the app so: 

• they know what is happening in school, 

• can make payments for trips, dinner money 

etc.    

• Can complete forms and book appointments  

Facebook and Twitter 

We share  some photographs and announcements 

on our Facebook and Twitter pages. Find us at 

Chuckery primary—Official (Facebook) and 

@chuckeryprimary (Twitter) 

Our Website 

Everything you need to know  about the school can 

be found on the school website. Visit us at 

www.chuckeryprimary.com 

The School Day 

Children should be in school at 8:45am. Gates close 

at 8:55am to allow parents time to leave the site . 

Children arriving after 8:55am will be marked as late. 

Further information can be found on our school web-

site. 


